
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Tena koutou nga matua nga whaea me nga whanau katoa 
 
We did say that last week would be the last newsletter for the term, however we could not let a celebration go by.                       

Congratulations to Maihi and Javed who participated in the triathlon on Sunday. They did exceptionally well and                 

completed the full course in great time.  Huge thank you to uncle Kepa for training these boys. 
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Room 3 

Well it is the last week of term, all of us are ready for a good break. Please can you make sure your child has                         

headphones next term, thank you to those students who have them already. Students who do not have headphones                  

will not be able to participate in many of the tasks as they need sound. Enjoy your break, safe travels. 

 

Student Council 

Today Maihi, Aja, Carmel and Whaea Moni interviewed students for the Student Council. Well done to the students                  

who secured these positions. 

 

Co-presidents​ - Maihi and Carmel 

Treasurer​ - Naphtali 

Secretary​ - Charlamaine 

Events Manager​ - Javed 

Assistant Events Manager​ - Tyler 

Media Team - ​Samara, Te Ranui, and Kani 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ROOM 1 AND  ROOM 2  

We are learning in mathematics fair sharing which is the beginning of fractions and division.If you get an opportunity                   

to share cake or chocolate , talk to your child about, 1/2's and 1/4's. 

 

Please keep up reading with your child in the holidays as this will continue to assist in their everyday learning. We h                      

will be continuing discovering more about  the sun and why it is so special.  

Have a safe and happy break with your children.  

 

 

Tamati wrote today​: 
The sun helps us. The sun gives us food. The sun gives us time to play. We like the sun. 

 Maui  wrote: 

The Sun is special because it gives us heat and light.  The sun gives us food. The sun helps mother nature.  
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NOTICE FROM THE CENSUS TEAM 

 

The Census Team will be meeting at Taheke Marae on Wednesday 11th April 2018 between 11 am - 3 pm                    

for any one needing help filling in the forms manually and online 

 

Contact Angel Harding 09 4012553 for more information 
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